
From: Luis Artavia [mailto:lartaviamd@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2010 10:14 PM 
To: Hovsepian, Souci 
Subject: commissioner resignation 

Hi Souci, 

I am no longer working at CHAP and my new job doesn't allow me to attend the Senior Commission 
meetings. I therefore need to resign my position. Let me know if this notice suffices or if I have to 
contact someone? 

Let all the commissioners know it was great working with them the last three years. 

Sincerely, 

Luis Artavia, MD 


